Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 104-110 Charing Cross Road revised drawings

From: Anthony Jennings [

Sent: 02 May 2017 10:27

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc:

Subject: Re: 104-110 Charing Cross Road revised drawings

Dear Laura,

Our objections remain substantially the same and we also agree with the comments of the other
objectors, summarised by Leandro Veltri.

Kind regards,
Anthony Jennings

for BCAAC
Flat Z, 12-18 Bloomsbury Street, London WC1B 3QA




